
Dear Valued Partners, 

The Ministry of Public Health in Qatar has announced changes and updates to the

COVID-19 Travel and Return Policy with effect from Monday, 28th February 2022 at 07:00

PM Doha Time.

Instead of the previous Green, Red, Exceptional Red country list classification, the new

policy has only two categories of countries:

• Standard Health Measures

• Red-List Health Measures

The testing requirement before traveling to Qatar has also been changed and has to be

taken within 48 hours from departure time at the country of origin for all visitors. Qatar

Citizens and Residents are not required to take PCR test before returning to Qatar, unless

they are unvaccinated/non-immune coming from any of the countries that are subject to

the Red Health Measures.

For more information, visit MoPH Qatar Travel and Return Policy 

https://covid19.moph.gov.qa/EN/travel-and-return-policy/Pages/default.aspx
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